
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
JACKSONVILLE DISTRICT CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

GAINESVILLE REGULATORY OFFICE 

ATTENTION OF 

North Permits Branch 
Pensacola Section 
SAJ-2005-1406(IP-SEG) 
Modification-1 

Tracey Ludyjan-Ybarra 
Florida DOT 
P.O. Box 607 
Chipley, Florida 32428 

2831 NW 41ST STREET, SUITE K 

GAINESVILLE, FL 32606 

Dear Mrs. Ludyjan-Ybarra: 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers has completed the review 
and evaluation of your modification request dated July 30, 2008 
in which you asked to revise the project impact authorized by 
Department of the Army permit number SAJ-2005-1406, for the 
discharge of fill material over approximately 2.78 acres of 
forested wetlands for road improvements to Interstate 10 and its 
intersection with State Road 263, dated April 7, 2006. The 
project is located west of the Interstate 10 and State Road 236 
interchange, and ends west of Old Bainbridge Road, in Sections 
16, 17, 18 & 19, Township 1 North, Range 1 West, and Section 13, 
Township 1 North, Range 2 West, in the City of Tallahassee, Leon 
County, Florida. 

The proposed modification is to correct the acreage impact 
amount from 2.78 acres to 1.9 acres. The requested modification 
does not increase the size of the project nor does it request a 
modification the approved work. No new project plans or Special 
Conditions have been attached to this letter. 

The inpact of your proposal on navigation and the 
environment have been reviewed and found to be insignificant. 
The permit is hereby modified in accordance with your request. 
You should attach this letter to the permit. All conditions of 
the permit remain in full force and effect. 

If you have any questions concerning permit modification, 
please contact the project manager Shaun Gallagher at the 
letterhead address, by telephor::-:~, at 352-264-7672 or by 
electronic mail at shaun.e.gallagher@usace.army.mil. 
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Thank you for your cooperation with our permit program. The 
Corps Jacksonville District Regulatory Division is committed to 
improving service to our customers. We strive to perform our 
duty in a friendly and timely manner while working to preserve 
our environment. We invite you to take a few minutes to visit 
the following link and complete our automated Customer Service 
Survey: http://regulatory.usacesurvey.com/. Your input is 
appreciated - favorable or otherwise. 

BY AUTHORITY OF THE SECRETARY OF THE ARMY: 
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\-i I_.--- Paul L. Grosskru9"er 
Colonel, U.S. Army 
District commander 


